
 
 
  

PURCHASING SUMMARY 
City of Maricopa 

Purchasing Department 
 

Vehicle Purchase for the Public Works Department 
Arizona State Contract #ADPSO17-166117 

 
In accordance with the City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 223, Cooperative Purchasing, 
it is recommended that the Arizona State Contract # ADSPO17-166117 with Peoria Ford ( PFVT Motors), 
be utilized to purchase one (1) 2019 Ford Explorer XLT FWD 3.5L, V6 for the City of Maricopa/Public Works 
Department. 
 
The City of Maricopa/Public Works Department has reviewed the specification of the vehicle and worked 
with Fleet and Purchasing to research a cooperative contract for this purchase.  It was determined that 
utilizing the cooperative contract provided by the State of Arizona, was the best option.  This contract was 
competitively solicited and awarded to Peoria Ford, effective 4/1/2017 through 3/31/2019. 
 
Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa staff, and utilizing the favorable pricing 
obtained by using the State of Arizona contract, it is recommended that the purchase be awarded to 
Peoria Ford. 
 
Total $31,608.66 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  

 
 
CC: 

 Angele Ozoemelam, Budget and Finance Manager 
 Department of Administrative Services 

 Public Works Department 
 
 
Attachments (2) 

 State of Arizona Contract 
 Peoria Ford Quote 

 


